
Stockwell
Primary 
School PHONICS PHONICS 

WORKSHOPS WORKSHOPS 

FOR FOR 

PARENTSPARENTS

Reception,  
Year 1 and  
Year 2 Parents
are warmly invited to a  
Phonics Workshop for Parents
With Ms Mansell and Mr Serra

Thursday 3rd October 
9:00am to 10:00am or 3:30pm to 4:30pm

Please register for a place at the school office.

Reception to Year 6 Parents

All parents are welcome to ourPhonics and Spelling Drop-in
Wednesday 9th October 
8:50am to 9:30am in your child’s classroom.


